# Cobb's Glen Newsletter

## June 2022

## A Word from Wade

We would like to wish Dale Heflin the best as he is headed for a new venture as the GM and Head Pro at Willow Creek in Greer. His 3 years here have been productive, and he will do well at his new position. That said, look for some new faces in the pro-shop over the coming weeks. We have added Tara King to our staff, and she will be a great asset. We hope to complement her with a new head pro. I have already begun to get my feelers out and hope to find a replacement ASAP.

We finally got the range tee leveled and of course the sod was not available until June 14th. Look for the tee being finished by the end of the month before we move on to #13.

Sorry we had an issue the Sunday of Memorial Day weekend. We have our pool company scheduled this week to try tweaking the system, and hopefully, we won't have to close again. If we do have to close again, we will go ahead and Flock the pool which means it would have to be closed for about 2.5 days. Let just hope that doesn't happen. Sports camp starts June 20<sup>th</sup>. All 4 camps are full and have a waiting list!! Thank you for your support over all these years. It can get a little noisy in the clubhouse when they are inside for lunch and for that we apologize. Oh, to be young again and have that kind of energy!

### From The Pro-Shop

I appreciate everyone's patience while we go through outing season. Just a couple of events remaining on schedule for June.

A few key Dates:

- MEMBER/MEMBER 7/30-7/31/2022 CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 9/9 -9/10-9/11
- COUPLES TWILIGHT 1st event of season JUNE 16th, 2022 details to be posted in pro shop soon.

As expected in initial launch of Range Bags, the bag count is dwindling. This heinous act is forcing me to extreme measures. I will be creating a hot line for tips/leads to suspected bags "holders" Your information will be totally encrypted. No bounties are issued at this time however I have a retained a small group of retired private mercenaries that are very anxious for an assignment.

Tip of the Month: Swing HARD in case you HIT it!!!

#### From the MGA

The MGA will be having their 3rd event of the year on Saturday June 4th. We will be playing a 4-man 1-2-3 best ball. On each par 5 the team will use their (3) best scores, on each par 4 they will use their best (2) scores and on each par 5 they will use their (1) best score. We have had 114 players participate in our first two events of the year and have over 100 members in the MGA. We still have room for more, if you are interested sign up in the pro-shop or send us an email. After Saturday's event our next event will be on July the 9th. Greg

#### From the Business Office- Anita May

Welcome all pool members. Even though the Pool Season has officially begun, you can still sign up. Just call my office and set up a time to come in. Remember that all Social Memberships need to be paid in full by August 31, 2022. Even though your Social Membership will be paid off in August, your membership actually lasts through May 31, 2023. I hope you will all take full advantage of your Social Membership and attend all the events you are invited to. If you still have a balance from you 2021 membership, please come by and clear that up if you do not intend to re-sign for 2022. I hope you enjoy the pool this year!!! As always, please call Anita if you have any questions.